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Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2017 9:24 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: RATE INCREASE PROPOSED BY PLURIS

Good Morning, 
 
Please place the attached email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
20170166-WS.  Thank you. 
 
 
From: luverofgod2003@aol.com [mailto:luverofgod2003@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 4:48 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: RATE INCREASE PROPOSED BY PLURIS 
 

As a homeowner in the Wedgefield neighborhood, I would like to request that you not agree to the rate increase that Pluris is 
requesting.  At a minimum, my water bill is over $130 every month.  The quality of the water is disgusting (it damages our 
appliances, bleaches our clothes and has made some homeowners ill.  If the PSC grants the increase, our base water would go 
UP from $24.71 to $28.32, base wastewater would go UP from $29.01 to $30.85, water per 1,000 gallons would go UP from 
$7.79 to $8.93 and wastewater per 1,000 gallons would go UP from $4.24 to $4.51.  If that happens, I wouldn't be able to afford 
a house here in Wedgefield.  Please help us! 
 
 
Cassandra Wilds 
2566 Ballard Ave 
Orlando, FL 32833 
(502) 767-9972 




